Parental Permission Letter



Dear Parent or Guardian and School Counselor,

Your student is requesting an internship placement and/or has enrolled in the Internship Program at Albuquerque Public Schools. This is a collaborative effort to provide students with real world work experience. This is a great opportunity for students to learn new skills, gain knowledge, and to engage in relevant experiences while exploring their career interests.

Students earn High School credit at their internship experience. A maximum of .5 credits can be earned. Students must provide their own transportation to and from their internship site.

Please feel free to contact me if you should have any questions and/or any concerns.

Sincerely,

George Kerr

Albuquerque Public Schools
Career Connected Learning
Work-Based Learning Coordinator
6400 Uptown Blvd NE, Suite 590 W
PO Box 25704
Albuquerque, NM 87125-0704
505-855-5282
George.Kerr@aps.edu

Student Signature:	Date:
Parent Signature:	Date:
	- 4.40.